
Subject: Fw: Displacement Status Needed for W44DK-D, Facility ID 129699
From: joe sharp <westva1357@yahoo.com>
Date: 01/29/2018 10:19 AM
To: Jim McPhetridge <jmcphetridge@sbcglobal.net>
CC: joe sharp <westva1357@yahoo.com>

On Friday, January 12, 2018 11:06 AM, 600 Mhz Support Team <600mhzfc@t-mobile.com> wrote:

Greetings LPTV station W44DK-D,

We are looking for an update on your current LPTV channel move. There are NO

applications in LMS indicating the station is in the process of moving to a new channel.

Please update us on your current channel status and when your station will be OFF the

600MHz spectrum. 

Please provide your projected off-air date.

T-Mobile Spectrum Management
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